
SAC Meeting  

Jan. 26, 2016 

Janine Jones called the meeting to order at 3:50.  

Attendance:   Janine Jones, April Glaser, Cindy Rodriguez, Marie Gruber, Ruth Jasmin, Michele Murphy, 

Jennifer Tripp, Michael Greto, Kristina Berryman, Bessie Weaver, Dawn Dalton, Brian Holmes.  Those 

who participated by phone were Junie Lopez, Jennifer Tripp, Aggie Szymanska and LeKooc Cornelison.  

 

“A” School Ballot:  Although the school will not be officially named as an “A” school until mid-February, 

the decision about the distribution of “A” school funds is due February 1st.  The staff vote that took place 

on Jan. 19-20 resulted in a tie.  Another vote was taken on Jan. 22 and the results were that “all staff at 

Osceola Magnet School returning from last year and, those that have retired, receive a bonus.”  A 

motion was made by Brian Holmes to approve the staff vote, and it was seconded by Bessie Weaver.  

SAC approved the staff decision. Written votes were submitted by Curtis Carpenter, Heather Moxley and 

Kimberly Nance.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 4:00. 

 

  

 


